Year | Autumn Term

We[come

It is so Love[g to meet you all and we hope you have had

a lovely summer.

We are reaLLg excited about the year ahead with your

children and know that we are

going to have lots of funl

PE
During this half term PE will be taught on
Friday for both classes.

Wednesday and

Please send your child to school in their PE kit on these days.

Maths Whizz

Please ensure that your child is completing 20 minutes per

week on maths whizz at home using their logins.

Please ensure your child has a water
bottle with plain water and a
healthy (fruit or vegetable) snack

Lf reqqued.

Please do be m'mdfu[ of the

everchanging weather at the mo-
ment and supply your child with a
coat just in case the weather
changes throughout the day as in
Year | we like to take our learn-
ing outdoors as much as we canl

Dates for your diary

Welcome to Year | Meeting
On Tuesday I0th September 2024 @ Gam

Harvest Service At the church

On Friday &th October

Parents evenings

Tuesday 2th November and Thursday I&th November

Power of Reading Café
Wednesday 20th November

If you have any concerns or questions,
please let your child’s class teacher know
or email the school office, we will try to
get back to you ASAP.
Thank you for your support!

Mrs Shaw, Mrs Christie and

Mrs Curm'mg’con

Everg’chmg s possLbLe for one who believes -Mark 9:23
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Speumgs we are Learnmg this hatf term.
Please do practice these at home with your child.



